Grace Seaman

FEYT=17-01

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Grace,

Please note that all of the expenses listed on our Idaho Broadband Tax Credit application are an integral part of our networks.

Kim Devlin <Kim@fatbeam.com>
Thursday, March 23, 2017 4:14 PM
Grace Seaman

Fatbeam Idaho Broadband Tax Credit

If you need anything else to process our application, please let me know.

Thanks,
Kim

Kim Devlin
Finance / Regulatory, Fatbeam
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